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Dear Ms Mellor, 

  

Gasfield Free Communities presented to the Scientific Inquiry Panel at the Katherine Public Hearings on 9 
August 2017. You tabled six documents in support of your presentation which are attached to this email. 

  

On scanning these documents, all hyperlinks are lost. If you could please provide any of these documents 
electronically by reply email, they will be uploaded to the Submission Library as soon as possible. 

  

The Inquiry Panel requested at the hearings to ensure that all topics were referenced. Please confirm by reply 
email that all material in these attachments are referenced. 

  

  

Regards 

  

Hydraulic Fracturing Inquiry 

e  ... fracking.inquiry@nt.gov.au 

w ... https://frackinginquiry.nt.gov.au/  
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